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Mayor Beam Furr
Senator/Commissioner Nan Rich
Broward County Commission

Re: January 28, 2025, County Commission Agenda Items #57, #58, #59, and #60:
Monarch Hill Landfill

Dear Mayor Furr & Senator Rich,

On behalf of Mayor Brown and the City of Weston, please accept this letter as
support for the request of the Solid Waste Authority of Broward County asking the
County Commission to delay any decision making on the Monarch Hill landfill until
the completion of the solid waste Master Plan. Decisions that might restrict or limit
existing solid waste sites with regards to uses, technologies, or capacities may
hinder the ability of the Master Plan to be fully realized.

This delay will provide continued opportunity for meaningful community
engagement, ensuring that the voices of residents, stakeholders, and experts are
fully considered. Collaboration by all parties is the fundamental principle of the Solid
Waste Authority, and it is the key to identifying sustainable solutions that will serve
our collective needs for future generations.

Very truly yours, ,\
Do /. S

Donald P Decker
City Manager

Cc Mike Ryan, Chair, SWABC Executive Committee
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